
 

Notice to Families Receiving Free or Reduced Price School Meals 

During the 2022-2023 School Year 
 

Families must complete a new Free and Reduced Priced School Meals Family Application each year.  If your 

child received free or reduced priced meals during the month of June 2023, he/she will be eligible as a carry-

over for breakfast and lunch through October 17, 2023. 

 

You must file a new Free and Reduced Priced School Meals Family Application form or process an online 

application through COMPASS by October 17, 2023 and be approved for whichever category of eligibility by 

the Food Service Director in order to qualify for this benefit for the remainder of the 2023-2024 school year.   

 

If we do not receive a new completed application by October 17, your child will be required to pay full price 

for both breakfast and lunch beginning October 17, 2023. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. 


